
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: September 3, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: Potential FEMA Buyout Property – 67 10th St. NE 

 

DISCUSSION: 

Over the past year or so, Staff has been talking with Buchanan County Emergency Management (BCEM) 
and the property owner of 67 10th St. NE, Barton Campbell, about a potential FEMA Buyout for his 
property. Staff from BCEM will be present to talk with the Council about this potential. 

For reference, the property is highlighted in blue below: 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


